



Nursery Spring newsletter 2023

Happy new year and welcome back to a busy half term.

Dolce dinners – If your child is having a school dinner please try to order this at home with your child.

Home time – Please inform staff or the office if someone different is picking your child up from school.

What can be kept at school?

Inhalers - if your child has an inhaler then one must be kept in school. It must have your child's prescription on the label.

PE kit - please make sure your child has a labelled PE kit. Black/navy shorts, white t shirt and black pumps.

Wellingtons - please provide a labelled pair of wellingtons for your child.

Spare uniform/underwear - if you prefer to leave some spares in case your child has a toileting accident then we please ask can they be kept in the pump bag. If your child has a toileting accident in school Please return any school uniform if your child has an accident

What do I need to bring daily?

A water bottle - please make sure it is water and not juice. We are promoting healthy choices and preventing tooth decay.

Reading folder -you can record stories you have read at home in the planner or write a message for the staff.

Coat - please bring a coat for your child every day. The weather can be changeable throughout the day, and we love to play and learn outside.

Library books - we will continue to change these books every FRIDAY. Please keep the book in the plastic school bag that was provided. You can keep the book for a week and read it together with your child. Ask your child what they can see in the pictures and talk about how the characters are feeling or what might happen next.

Topic

Spring 1 - Winter. Arctic animals. Chinese New Year

Spring 2 - Spring. Safari animals.

We have PE every Monday and Thursday this half term. Your child will need a labelled PE kit in a drawstring bag.